
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

FOLLOW UP OF THE REQUEST FOR LAND PROCLAMATION OF LGU ARACELI
1 message

MARJORIE PAIS <mpdo.aracelipalawan@gmail.com> Tue, May 4, 2021 at 9:04 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sir/maam,

Good morning po

I would like to follow up po sana the status of our request that was forwarded to Regl Office last February 15, 2021 as
stated in the attached transmittal from PENRO Palawan.

Looking forward to your immediate response on the matter po. You can reach me at mobile numbers 0915-311-5745
and 0929-971-2668

Maraming salamat po

Marjorie P. Pais
MPDC
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